

Newsletter

February & March 2019

VOLUNTEER!

Have you ever wanted to volunteer your time and serve in a time of need? Disaster relief would like to invite you to come and minister with us. If you are unable to provide physical labor there are many other opportunities! We need people to share the gospel, provide support for laborers, cook, clean and many other things! Please contact me for more information. ~ Paul



Ministry Update

Greetings from disaster relief!

The last two months we have been very busy making improvements for the ministry. The team has spent many hours refurbishing donated equipment, and they have painted and redone a supply trailer. In addition to all that they also rebuilt the equipment trailer that hauls the skid steer. Now we are working on rebuilding our tool trailer to be more efficient in time of disaster. These are much needed improvements and long overdue.





I have been able to share the ministry many times and churches are showing great interest in this ministry. Also Brother Ethan Witt completely The Westwood school of missions. We are excited about the roll he will play. We would also like thank brother Joshua Lamb from Arkansas who has come down to Florida to help until August. He has already been a huge help. These young men are vital to me in this ministry.

We are thankful to the Lord for his goodness! My wife and I were able to take a 10 day vacation in Israel in March. We traveled with 30 people from our ABA churches. It was a great time of learning and fellowship and we made many new friends. I thank you for your prayers and support. May God richly bless you all.

God Bless,

Paul Stansell

ABA Disaster Relief Ministry

National Director

SPONSORING CHURCH:
Westwood Missionary Baptist Church
3210 Avenue G NW
Winter Haven, FL 33880
863-294-2219

joy@westwoodmbc.org www.westwoodmbc.org Secretary: Elaine Jackson Pastor: Walt Lanier

